RESUME DIGEST
ACT 230 (HB 660) 2017 Regular Session Gary Carter
New law requires each school bus used to transport students to public schools in Orleans
Parish to contain lettering identifying the name of the school or schools. Requires black,
block form lettering and requires the school names to be as high as possible on both sides of
the bus to provide maximum visibility.

Effective August 1, 2017.

(Adds R.S. 17:161.1)



